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On November 30th, 2020, Ambassador Hirayama paid a courtesy call to Dr. the 

Hon. Keith Rowley, Prime Minister of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago. 

Ambassador congratulated the PM for his re-election as the Prime Minister, and 

exchanged views on the bilateral relations between Japan and Trinidad and 

Tobago and the prospect on strengthening the cooperative relationship between 

the two countries. 

The meeting was also attended by the Minister of Foreign and CARICOM 

Affairs, Senator the Hon Dr Amery Browne and the Minister of National Security 

and Minister in the Office of the Prime Minister, the Hon Stuart Young. 

 

 

 


